
 
 

374028 6TH LINE      AMARANTH ON      L9W 0M6 

 
 
July 8, 2025 
 
 
Town of Caledon 
6311 Old Church Rd 
Caledon ON 
L7J 1J6 
 
Sent by email to: Chief of Staff, Catherine Monast, 
catherine.monast@caledon.ca 
 
 
Re: Motion regarding illegal land use 
 
At its regular meeting of Council held on June 18, 2025, the Township of 
Amaranth Council wished to send a letter of support to The Town of Caledon on 
the motion regarding illegal land use that was sent to Premier Ford on June 4, 
2025.  
 
Please do not hesitate to contact the office if you require any further information on this 
matter.  
 
Yours truly,  

 
Nicole Martin, Dipl. M.A. 
CAO/Clerk 
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